----Original Message-----

From: Patti Lack <pglack@suddenlink.net> Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 2:14 PM To: Craig Light <CLight@jonesboro.org>

Cc: City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org>; Joe Hafner <Joeforjonesboro@gmail.com>; chrismooreplumbing@yahoo.com; Harold Perrin <HPerrin@jonesboro.org>; Mike Downing

<MDowning@jonesboro.org>; ron blackburn <ron.blackburn@suddenlink.net>

Subject: Ordinance 20:049- Questions to be answered before final vote

Hi Craig Light,

Ron Blackburn sent Joe Hafner an email that was forwarded to you yesterday in order to give you time to answer questions concerning the rezoning request of Ordinance 20:049. We already know that this Ordinance is going to be passed tonight. It was so obvious during the last council meeting at the second reading-it could have been passed then!

Since the public will not be able to physically be in the chambers to ask questions, I hope you will be able to answer ALL of Ron Blackburns questions.

I realize that there are a lot of questions but if this is how meetings have to be held, then it is only fair that citizens need to have a voice and get all their questions answered.

It is important to us and I know to you all, that you keep us informed about what is going to happen and who's responsible for the next requirements to be done after this final vote and approval is taken tonight on this rezoning. I think it's that complete transparency term that we always hear.

We appreciate your time and look forward to all your answers tonight to Ron's questions. I know many citizens will be watching.

Thanks Craig!

Patti